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RELEVANT INFORMATION NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC OFFER OF ACQUISITION (“OPA”) IN COLOMBIA 

 
Hereby, BAC Holding International Corp. (“BHI”), notifies investors and the general 
public that, today, March 30, 2022, had knowledge that the Financial Superintendency 
of Colombia received a request to authorize an OPA on the ordinary shares of BHI in 
Colombia. As a consequence, the aforementioned Colombian authority, and in 
accordance with the applicable regulations of that country, requested the suspension of 
the trading of BHI's common shares in the Colombian Stock Exchange; trading will 
resume the next business day following the publication of the notification of the OPA, if 
such OPA is authorized by the Colombian authority. At the same time, it is foreseeable 
the suspension of the stock trading of the common shares of BHI in the Latin-American 
Stock Exchange, S.A. 
 
 
Without further ado, subscribe; 

 
Daniel Pérez Umaña 
Secretary of the Board of Directors 
 


